CITY OF NEwW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

February 12, 2021

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes and

Honorable Members of the City Council

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Loopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:
Pursuant to Article II, Chapter 19, Sec. 19-25, I would like to request a six-month
Waiver of Residency for David Beausoleil as an Electrician for the Department of
Public Infrastructure who currently resides in Fall River, Massachusetts.

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request.

onte and Mr. Beausoleil will be available to answer any questions.
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To: Mayor, Jonathan Mitchell V Energy

From: Commissioner, Jamie Ponte
Date: December 16, 2020

Subject: Residency Waiver

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

I have interviewed David Beausoleil for the position of Electrician and highly recommend him for the
position. Mr. Beausoleil is currently a resident of Fall River and resides at 351 Globe Street. He is willing

to relocate to New Bedford. At this time, I am requesting a 6-month residency waiver to allow Mr,
Beausoleil to make arrangements to find housing in New Bedford.

Mr. Beausoleil is highly qualified, and he was employed with The City of Fall River.
I'am available to answer any questions that you may have regarding this request.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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